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¹.  Reclamation’s  
obligation as a Federal Agency

503-357-3118 503-359-9510 

Our Telephone System 
If you have called after hours, you may have noticed our message system.  
There is a designated mailbox for both Emergencies (Option 9) and Water 
Orders (Option 1).  When calling in, follow the prompts to access the  
correct mailbox. 

———–————————————————— 

Reminder:

Email  jennifer.adishian@tvid.org 
Reminder Email 

 

Notice of Policy Update:  
 

TVID has adopted a new Public Records Request Policy pursuant to 
ORS 192.440(7)  
Resolution 2024-5 adopted to policy 5-14-2024. You can find TVID’s 
Policies on our website at tvid.org under the Resources tab or give 
the office a call.
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